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AMERICA’S BOATING CLUB-MARCO ISLAND 

ANNUAL MEETING 

Wednesday, November 11, 2020  5:00 p.m. 

Zoom Meeting 

Please plan to attend our annual meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

at 5:00 p.m.  We will be voting on officers for the 2021 year so it is important that we 

have a quorum of members for the voting.  The meeting will be held via the Zoom on-

line conferencing platform.  Commander Bob Smith will be sending an email with the 

Zoom link to all members early in November.  Be sure to check out the slate of officers 

which is included on page 11 of this month’s Eagle’s Eye. 
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Support our Sponsors 
… tell them you saw their ad  

in The Eagle’s Eye. 
            Page Number  
Collier Seawall & Dock                           03 
Condee Cooling & Electric   09 
Imperial Marine Construction   14 
Intercoastal Marine Service   13 
Island Automotive    03 
La Font D’ MedSpa    05  
Marco Island Mattress    13 
Marco Yacht Sales    13 
Rose Marina     03 
Siegel Dental     03 
The Print Shop    05 
Walker Marine Group    13 
 
   
 
 

Trademark Disclaimer:  America’s Boating Club® is a registered 
trademark of the United States Power Squadrons®  ®The USPS En-
sign (Flag Design), "Wheel-and-Flag Design", “Officer Trident De-
sign”, “United States Power Squadrons®", "USPS", "The Ensign", 
"the Squadron" with flag graphic, "Paddle Smart", "USPS Universi-
ty", "Boat Smart", "Jet Smart", and "America's Boating Club™" are 
registered trademarks of United States Power Squadrons. The Squad-
ron Boating Course is a service mark of United States Power Squad-
rons. The "USPS Trade Dress" is a trademark of United States Power 
Squadrons. 

 

The Eagle’s Eye is a Copyright 2019 of 
Marco Island Sail & Power Squadron 
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Coming Events  2020 
 

Due to COVID-19, our calendar of coming events gets shorter each month!  Keep your eyes on our website 
for updates; we’ll also be sending Email Blasts with relevant information if new activities are being planned. 

 

November (Check our website to insure that November events will go on as scheduled) 

11/11  Executive Board, via Zoom       0900 

11/11  Annual Membership Meeting, via Zoom      1700 

11/17  Silver Tridents Breakfast, Hoots      0830 

11/18  Captain’s Meeting, CJ’s       1700 

 

December (Check our website to insure that December events will go on as scheduled) 

12/9  Executive Board, via Zoom       0900 

12/9  Zoom Holiday Cocktail Party      1700 

 

Looking ahead—Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 13. 2021 at 8:00 a.m. for Beach Clean-

up 
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   COMMANDER 
   Bob Smith, AP 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Captain’s Meeting  
“Meet & Greet”  

everyone welcome!    
CJ’s Gazebo Bar  

at the Esplanade at 1700  
    on the 4th   

Wednesday of the Month  

 
For the time being, those who wish 

to attend should just show up at CJ’s 
and be ready to enjoy a socially dis-

tant meet and greet! 

  THE EAGLE’S EYE EDITOR 

 Lt Marcy Marinelli, P 

Who would have thought that in November we would 
still be dealing with COVID-19?  I know I sure 
thought we’d be done with this and back to our regu-
lar routines.  As you can tell from this month’s Ea-
gle’s Eye, our activities are still limited.  I hope every-
one will attend the Zoom annual meeting on Wednes-
day, November 11th where we will be voting in our 
slate of officers for 2021.   
 
I’m still looking for someone to take over my role as 
Eagle’s Eye Editor.  If you have any interest in doing 
the newsletter, please call me or email me and we can 
talk about the process. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please let me know of anyone who is sick,  
injured or deceased.  I will send a card in the name 

of the squadron. 
AnnMarie Ryan 

908-313-8357 

 SUNSHINE NEWS 
 
We haven’t received many no-
tification this month of any 
members who are sick or 
grieving.  We hope everyone 
stays well!  We have heard 
that John Maciolek has been 
under the weather.  Feel better 
John! 

 
Welcome back to the many members 
who are returning to Marco Island 
from their summer stay in the 
north.  Temperatures are now mod-
erating and we can all look forward 
to a pleasant season of boating in and 
around our beautiful ten thousand 
islands. 
 
At our October Executive Committee Zoom meeting 
we decided that, because of COVID 19 crowd risks, 
and to protect the safety of our members and the 
community, we will cancel our 2021 Wine and Hors d 
’Oeuvres Party fundraiser.  We expect to return to 
that successful tradition in 2022. 
 
In a normal year we would enjoy each other’s in per-
son company at the November Annual Membership 
meeting.  This year we have decided to make this 
event a Zoom meeting.  I’m hoping to see many of 
you there at 5pm on Wednesday, November 11, when 
we can socialize, elect a new slate of officers for the 
coming year, and approve our 2021 Budget.  Look 
for the Zoom invitation in your email in early No-
vember. 
 
In response to the Coast Guard’s request for com-
ments to improve the nation’s shallow draft water-
ways ATON system, we have mobilized the Marco 
Island Commanders Group to collaborate in a joint 
response.  The participating organizations included 
America’s Boating Club-Marco Island, Marco Island 
Yacht Club, Coast Guard Auxiliary, Marco Sport-
fishing Club, Sailing Association of Marco Island, 
and Marco Bay Yacht Club.  Many thanks to Cliff 
Winings, our Cooperative Charting Officer, for lead-
ing and informing our discussion with all of the com-
prehensive data he has organized in our Aids to Navi-
gation Project.  I’m happy to be working with Cliff 
and the Cooperative Charting Team again this sea-
son to continue our work to make our waterways saf-
er. Please let Cliff know if you would like to volunteer 
to be a member of the team. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the November Mem-
bership meeting and, as always, on the water! 

 



It is difficult to tell that it is fall on 

beautiful Marco Island.  We are having 

a few more late summer storms in the 

afternoons – but that is about the only 

change for us. 

Still being in the middle of the pan-

demic has sorely curtailed our activi-

ties.  I do have a couple of items to report on.  At the Coast 

Guards request, we hosted a Shallow Draft meeting on 

ATON’s by zoom.  In attendance were ABC-MI, MIYC, 

Coast Guard Auxiliary, Marco Sport Fishing Club, Sailing 

Association of Marco Island and Marco Bay Yacht Club.  

Cliff Winings, our Cooperative Charting Coordinator, 

drafted a response from the meeting.  The other boating   

clubs, except USCGA because of line approval require-

ment, have approved the response. 

Your Ways and Means Committee has been busy with 

meetings.  It was decided with an abundance of caution to 

cancel the Wine & Hors d ’Oeuvres Party for the safety of 

our guests and members.   

The Learning Center needed repairs to the ceiling. Bob 

Gloodt did a great job overseeing this project.  They are 

now completed, and the center is ready for use. 

You will be hearing about our November meeting soon.  

We are looking forward to seeing the snowbirds flying 

back into Marco.   

Everyone, please stay safe 

and well. 

   

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

  Lt/C  Steve Riley,  S 

   EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

   Lt/C Wanda Burson, S 
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  After several ExCom meetings, it was 

decided to cancel our face-to-face 

meetings until 2021 WITH THE EX-

CEPTION of the Captain’s meetings 

at C.J’s. Instead of having our Christ-

mas party at Bistro Soleil with Rose 

on December 11, we are having a 

Zoom Christmas conference call at 

1700 hours on December 9th. All of 

you will be given a link to easily connect to this event. Your 

Bridge is well aware this is not a fair exchange for the din-

ner/dance we had planned, but safety of our membership 

will always come first. 

The get togethers at CJ’s have been a big hit in my book. 

My only problem with them is that I never seem to be able 

to talk to everyone, which is on me and not on the event. As 

to cruises, it has been very difficult to recruit Cruise Cap-

tains due to a lack of participation and coping with the vi-

rus. Rhonda Gloodt, who was our coordinator for these 

events, had extensive germ & chemical warfare during her 

time in the US Navy. Rhonda knows what she’s talking 

about regarding the virus and her strong advice was not to 

do cruises. A number of our members would take an oppo-

site view but the ExCom doesn’t at this point in time. Per-

sonally, I believe we will all have an opportunity no later 

than next spring to take one of the many vaccines now in 

the approval process and then we can resume our usual 

schedule. 

If you have any suggestions for events we can safely con-

duct, please give me a call at 612-616-7517. In the mean-

time, please be careful and Welcome Back to you snow-

birds! 

 

Post Plaza 
569 E. Elkcam Circle 

Marco Island, FL 34145 
Tel. 239-394-0304 
Fax 239-394-5410 

marco@theprintshop.tv 
www.theprintshop.tv 

 
Other locations in  

Naples, North Naples, 

and Estero 
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Andrew Free died this summer  from 
“carbon monoxide poisoning” after a 
day of boating and watercraft rides on 
a lake near the family's home in Okla-
homa. The family recently suffered 
one of the worst tragedies imaginable, 
the death of their youngest son at age 
9.  
 
From his mom’s Facebook post, “Make this story go 
viral. This is one of the hardest posts I will ever have 
to write, but this information needs to be shared. An-
drew was only 9 years old. Most people don’t really 
know what happened and we haven’t been fully will-
ing to publicly share until we had autopsy answers. 
The news outlets said that he fell off the dock and 
drowned. We did not dispute this without having our 
own concrete evidence, but we knew this wasn’t what 
happened. He wasn’t on the dock.  His brothers were 
treated that night at the local hospital for ‘Acute Car-
bon Monoxide poisoning.’ Andrew has been swimming 
since he was two years old – he was a STRONG swim-
mer – and yet he didn’t even struggle; now we know 
why”. 
 
“His COHb was 72 percent. His so-called ‘drowning’ 
was secondary to the fact that he never would have 
lived at that level. What does that mean? It means An-
drew was not going to live regardless of what hap-
pened next. He was at the back of our Malibu Skier 
most of the day. Boats, even moving, create a back-
draft of exhaust. Exactly what I’ve typed: carbon 
monoxide exits the rear of the boat and drafts right 
back into the back of the boat”. 
 
“Backseat riders are especially vulnerable at low 
speeds and in long no-wake zones like the one we had 
to cross to return to the docks. Carbon monoxide is a 
colorless, odorless, and tasteless gas. Sources on a boat 
may include engines, gas generators, cooking ranges 
and space and water heaters. CO can accumulate any-
where in or around a boat, including on back decks, 
swim platforms or on the water around generator ex-
hausts. CO can remain in or around one’s boat at dan-
gerous levels even if the engine or one nearby is no 
longer running.” 
 
“I didn’t know this. It’s called ‘open-air carbon mon-
oxide poisoning,’ Free wrote. “another friend looked 
into this and found that it can happen on other recrea-
tional vehicles like 4-wheelers. Our little Andy was 
probably slowly dying that afternoon/evening and we 
didn’t know it. He would’ve been tired. His head 
would’ve started to hurt. Sounds like too much sun 
after a long, physically draining day of wakeboarding, 
skiing and tubing.”   
(Continued on Page 7) 

        SAFETY OFFICER 

       Lt Ed Bauer, S 

     EDUCATION OFFICER 

      Lt/C Tippy Cavanagh, SN 

 

 

 
The Education Department continues  
to be very quiet due to Covid 19.  We  
are expecting to finish up several of  
the ABC classes that were disrupted in  
March.   
 
Peggy and Ted Reiss have volunteered to  
teach with proper social distancing.  The  
only class that is scheduled is Advanced  
Piloting which will start up in November. 
 
Did you know that Sea Tow is discontinuing the Au-

tomated Radio Check Program and Stickers?  Evi-

dently, they were unable to renew their contract. 

For any student planning to take Advanced Piloting 

or other advanced grades, Weems & Plath offers a 

25% discount to USPS members if you order online.  

They have available items like dividers, parallel rul-

ers and plotting tools.  Use the Promotion Code 

USPS25. 

Check out America’s Boating Channel!  The United 

States Coast Guard has given a grant to USPS to 

produce and promote a 5th season of boating safety 

and boater education videos.  The 2021 topics include 

knowledge vs skill, safety wearables, inflatable life 

jackets, cold weather boating, carbon monoxide dan-

gers, collision avoidance, BUI fatalities, new labeling 

for life jackets, new fire extinguisher standards, and 

marine communications.  Simply GOOGLE Ameri-

ca’s Boating Channel or subscribe to the channel on 

YouTube. 

I hope this fines you all safe and healthy.  Be safe on 

the water. 

Ship’s 
Store 

 

540-817
-5745

 

New Merchandise 
& 

     Special Deals 

Burgees, shirts, 
hats, 

   jackets & totes 

Call or see Susan 
Bauer 
 



 

  
Marco Island Sail & Power 
Squadron Boating Activities  

Boating  Chair:  P/C Rhonda Gloodt, JN 
239-450-7089 

 

   

Due to COVID-19, the remaining cruises that 

had been scheduled for October, November 

and December have been cancelled by the Ex-

ecutive Board.  We will hope for better boat-

ing opportunities in 2021! 
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Safety Officer Column, Cont. 
 
At 72 percent, or 720,000 parts per million carbon monox-
ide, his blood was no longer capable of carrying oxygen. 
Andrew crawled up onto the back edge of the boat while 
we were packing up at the dock and became unconscious 
and unaware of his impending death. We had no idea any-
thing unusual was taking place. Had he not fallen over; 
had he made it into the car; even if he wouldn’t have 
passed out at the lake, he would’ve been so severely brain-
damaged that he likely would’ve passed away in his sleep 
on the way home. Even if he would’ve gone immediately to 
the ER at that time, he still would’ve died. No medicine 
could’ve saved him at his levels. There was nothing that 
could’ve been done at this point". So, we have a little 
peace; he did not suffer – he fell asleep. We couldn’t have 
done anything differently with the knowledge we had. But 
everyone else can. Online boat forums will say this risk is 
minimal, or an ‘old wives’ tale,’ that it just doesn’t hap-
pen. 
 
“You have to search for this information to find it for sure; 
used boats do not come with this warning. But do you want 
to risk that your child falls into this category? 
Now you know, at the loss of our precious child, that it can 
happen. It may be a one-in-a-million chance, but it exists. 
It happens in minutes – sometimes in 60 seconds. Andy 
was smaller than his brothers (ages 13 and 15). They were 
moving around the boat more than he was. They were at 
slightly less risk than their youngest brother. 
“But we could’ve lost all three of our children that night. 
As hard as it is to swallow, we were fortunate – fortunate 
that Andy doesn’t have to spend his life on life support, 
fortunate that his brothers lived.” 
 
“All of this information was confirmed by the Tulsa Coun-
ty Medical Examiner’s Office. I’ve been assured that my 
baby was so far gone that he did not cry out for me in his 
mind as he died. He went to sleep and that was it.” 
 
“In the past 15 years, we’ve owned four registered boats 
and four registered personal watercraft. We’ve never re-
ceived a notice of any dangerous conditions. But as of 
2010, outside sources began to seriously investigate/test 
potential watercraft issues. Many state the numbers of the 
CO deaths on the water are skewed – skewed because 
they’re reported as heart failure or drowning. If you 
search online hard enough, you can find this, but who 
would ever think to research? And now I know that boat 
manufacturers do know of the dangers, and they’re not 
being proactive to help people stay safe. Boat manufactur-
ers make modifications on newer models, but do not notify 
owners of used boats. The CDC researches it, but no one 
has asked that boats get annual exhaust inspections and be 
retrofitted for human safety when solutions are available.” 
 

And it turns out there are solutions available. A boat re-
pair shop would tell you there’s nothing wrong with my 
  
(Continued next column) 
 

Safety Officer Column, Cont. 
 
boat, but clearly there is; this needs to change. 
 
“Don’t let Andy’s death be in vain. Educate your-
self, and your friends and family. I do not want 
anyone else ever to experience what I am going 
through.” 
 
A local Vessel Safety Check examiner from the 
USCG Auxiliary has visited Kerr County to dis-
tribute safe boating tips and users’ responsibility 
booklets to the public on occasion. Two handouts 
are titled “Safe Boating Tips for Anglers, Hunters 
& Campers” and “You’re in Command – Boat 
Responsibility”. The first, a page titled “Dangers 
Astern” has carbon monoxide poisoning infor-
mation and warnings on three-fourths of that 
page. In the other 14-panel folded brochure, two 
panels list symptoms, warnings. It says that early 
symptoms of CO poisoning can be confused with 
seasickness or intoxication, therefore those affect-
ed may not get needed medical attention. 
 
Boat captains should have properly tuned en-
gines; treat symptoms (headache, nausea, weak-
ness and dizziness) as CO poisoning as quickly as 
possible; and take immediate action to ventilate 
fumes, by heading the boat into the wind and 
opening hatches and other ports for ventilation. 

 

 



ABC-MI Organized Meeting about 

Shallow Draft Waterways -ATON System  

Commander Bob Smith arranged a meeting of local boating organizations to develop a coordinated response to 

the United States Coast Guard’s request for input to their Waterway Analysis and Management System 

(WAMS) study. Recommendations from the USCG study are intended to “shape policy for the next generation 

waterway system management and design” but the study is not about fixing current ATONs. However, partici-

pants in this meeting were much more interested in getting our current ATON system fixed, so that topic domi-

nated the discussion. Participants included Bob Smith – Commander, America’s Boating Club – Marco Island 

(ABC-MI); Lee Konecke - Commander, USCG Auxiliary; Ray Rosenberg, Commodore, Marco Island Yacht 

Club (MIYC); Keith Wohltman - President, MI Fishing Club; Martin Winter - Sailing Association of Marco Is-

land; Geoff Walker – Vice Commodore, MIYC; Pete Frazier – Power Fleet Capt. – MIYC; Henry Stanley – 

MIYC and ABC-MI; Wanda Day Burson – Executive Officer, ABC-MI and  Cliff Winings – Coop Charting 

Chair, ABC-MI ..  

The 68 USCG-owned ATONs in our area are generally in good condition and are located correctly on nautical 

charts. These are the markers in Everglades City main channel, Capri Pass and the Channel from Marco Island 

toward Naples. Coon Key light is also a USCG marker.   

ATONs not owned by USCG are Private ATONs or “PATONs”. USCG controls PATONs through a permit sys-

tem and most are included on the USCG Light List. NOAA uses Light List information to create charts; they 

will not correct an ATON position until it is corrected on the Light List.  

Marco Island City owns 52 ATONs in Collier Bay, Smokehouse Bay, Factory Bay, Caxambas Breakwater and 

Moran’s Marina Channel. Fifteen need repair (poor condition, missing completely or missing a sign). Fourteen 

are out of position on chart 11430 (and electronic charts) by more than 75 ft.  

Collier County owns 204 ATONs in our area. Forty-nine need repair. These numbers reflect conditions April 

2020. Brian King (Collier County CZM) has agreed to provide updates to Cliff Winings as repairs are completed 

this fall and Cliff will update the online data. Sixty-three Collier County ATONs are out-of-position on NOAA 

chart 11430 (and electronic charts) by more than 75 feet.  

Collier County owns most of the ATONs needing repair. Chris D’Arco and Brian King of the Coastal Zone 

Management Section work on them every year, but because of other responsibilities, have not been able to de-

vote the time necessary to keep up with the needed repairs. They use ABC-MI survey data in planning their 

work and use the Google Earth display of data in the field when doing the work. They have met with Lee 

Konecke and members of ABC-MI numerous times over the last few years to review needs and plans.  

The problems of ATONs that are missing or in poor condition are nearly all under the control of local govern-

ments. There was considerable discussion on how our boating organizations could help get these problems fixed. 

Most involved highlighting the issues to local government officials.  

If you have any questions about how you can help with this project, contact Commander Bob Smith or Cliff 

Winings. 
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Agreement was reached on the following actions: a letter will be sent to Collier County leaders letting them 

know that we are concerned about the condition of local ATONs, requesting more resources be committed to 

maintenance effort, and offering to help. Leaders of boating organizations and other stakeholders should sign 

the letter. Other stakeholders may include boat rental companies, tow companies and government agencies that 

run boats such as fire, police, sheriff, FWC and Conservancy of SW Florida; representatives will approach high-

level Collier County contacts directly to encourage more attention to ATON maintenance. Martin Winter is a 

new member of the Marco Island Waterways Advisory Committee; he offered to serve as a channel to the city 

for any issues with City-owned ATONs and has scheduled Cliff Winings to give a presentation at the Waterways 

Advisory Committee meeting on November 19. Finally, all of us should look for opportunities to inform local 

government officials of the problems.  
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1.  You are a watchstanding mate and 
have come to the bridge to relieve the 
watch while underway at sea. The 
watch should not be transferred 
__________. 

a. during an engine speed 
change 
b. during a navigational course 
change 
c. unless the helm is in the "hand" mode 
d. All of the above 

 

2.  The catenary in a towline is __________. 
a. a short bridle 
b. the downward curvature of the hawser 
c. another name for a pelican hook 
d. used to hold it amidships 

 

3.  The set of the current is the __________. 
a. speed of the current at a particular time 
b. maximum speed of the current 
c. direction from which the current flows 
d. direction in which the current flows 

 

4.  A line on a weather chart connecting places which 
have the same barometric pressure is called an 
__________. 

 a. isotherm 
b. isallobar 
c. isobar 
d. isotope 

“Hand, Knee & Foot” Card Game 
 

 

    

 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 
Happy birthday to the following ABC-MI members 
who are celebrating their birthdays in November!  If 
we’ve missed your birthday, contact the Editor. 
 

 

Joyce Martindell  11/1 

Janet Knudson     11/2 

Patricia Arcidiacono   11/3 

Anne Moore  11/11 

Dan Marinelli 11/13 

Jim Richards  11/13 

Joe Whiting   11/18 

Hope Mena   11/19 

Tommy Simmons  11/20 

Kathy Enstrom  11/21 

Jerald Martin  11/22 

Jim O’Connell  11/26 

 

   “CAPTAIN TED’S CORNER” 
    P/D/C Edward Reiss, SN-CN 

 

  Answers:  1 b, 2 b, 3 d, 4 c 

“Hand, Knee & Foot” Card Game 
Call:  Lt Dorothy Harkness, S at  642-3575  

Email: dorothyharkness@embarqmail.com 
 

Easy to learn this fun game … nice to 

play while on cruises.  Socialize with 

members of the squadron, give Doro-

thy a call … 642-3575. 

We are not currently meeting to play 

cards.  

Volunteer Needed! 

Merit Mark Coordinator Needed:  We are seeking a 
volunteer to coordinate our Merit Mark program for 
2020.  The Coordinator communicates with Depart-
ment heads to catalog “Valuable Service Performed” 
by ABC-MI members.  The Coordinator submits a 
report to USPS.ORG at the end of the year, which 
lists our member’s names and the number of hours 
of valuable service they contributed to our organiza-
tion.  Please contact Bob Smith, Commander, at bob-
smithmarco@gmail.com  to volunteer 
for this important posi-
tion.  Thank you. 

http://USPS.ORG
mailto:bobsmithmarco@gmail.com
mailto:bobsmithmarco@gmail.com


 

 

Donation Request to the Community  

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation to the America’s 
Boating Club-Marco Island to provide safe boating classes & FREE 

Vessel Safety Checks to residents of Marco Island. 

        Wine & Hors d ’Oeuvres Party Canceled 2021   

 

 

 

            Party expected to return in 2022  

Our mission to provide safe boating classes and VSCs 

must continue. We want to thank all past sponsors and 

attendees for their support and hope you will join us in 

2022. Since we have no other fundraiser, we are asking 

for donations to support our mission. To donate, send 

your check to:  

MISPS, 1114 N Collier Blvd, Marco Island, FL 34145 

The Marco Island Sail & Power Squadron is registered with the state of Florida Solicitation of Contribu-
tions Act under CH59947. 

A COPY OF THE OFFICAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF 
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY 
ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 

Marco Island Sail & Power Squadron 

 

10 



NOMINATING COMMITTEE OFFERS SLATE OF OFFICERS FOR 2021 

Our nominating committee has been hard at work identifying candidates for leadership positions in the organiza-

tion for 2021.  We will vote on these candidates at our November annual meeting on November 11, 2020.  Please 

take the time to review their slate prior to that meeting.  Thanks to P/C Bill Hughes, JN and his committee for 

their work on the slate of officers. September 6, 2020 

To: Lt/C Margaret M. Smith, AP 

Pursuant to the bylaws of America’s Boating Club—Marco Island (Marco Island Sail and Power Squadron), 

the Nominating Committee presents the following slate of nominees for election at the Annual Meeting on No-

vember 11, 2020 for the Squadron year 2021-2022: 

BRIDGE OFFICERS        AUDITING COMMITTEE 

Commander   Lt/C Wanda A. Burson S  P/C Patricia P. Cavanagh SN    1-year term 

Executive Officer             Vacant                          D/Lt Teri O’Connell JN   2-year term 

Administrative Officer  Vacant                             P/C William J. Hughes JN 3-year term 

Assist Admin Officer  1/Lt William F. Kreppein S       

   

Educational  Officer  P/D/C Edward Reiss SN-CN  NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

Assist Educational  Officer 1/Lt John Maciolek AP         P/C Steven J. Moore S              1-year term 

Secretary   Lt Shelly Derrough P                1/Lt Kathleen H. Reynolds AP 2-year term 

Assist Secretary  1/Lt Mary Kreppein S    Lt/C Steve Riley, S        3-year term                               

Treasurer   Lt/C Lindsay J. McFadden S  Cdr Robert N. Smith AP     Immediate P/C 

Assist Treasurer  1/Lt Robert J. Gloodt S 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE     RULES COMMITTEE   

1/Lt Donald L. Cates 1-year term     P/C William Hughes, JN       1-year term 

1/Lt Dennis E. Enstrom  2-year term     D/1 /L Gene C. Burson, JN 2-year term 

Lt Edward W. Bauer       3-year term     Lt Michael D. Rechtin   3-year term 

Cdr Robert N. Smith AP   Immediate P/C 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

P/C William J. Hughes JN Chair      

P/C Steven J. Moore S     Copies to: 

1/Lt Kathleen H. Reynolds AP    Cdr Robert N. Smith,  AP 

P/C Thomas G. Morr, P                         Lt Marcy Marinelli, P  Editor Eagle’s Eye 
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2021 In-Person Winter Conference Tues-
day, January 5, 2021  

 

 1000 - 1200 - Squadron Officers Meeting  

1215 – 1315 - Luncheon  
A.  Chefs Salad  - $24.00  
crisp romaine and artisan greens garnished with ham, turkey, tomato, cucumber, red 

onion, Swiss and Cheddar cheese with Ranch or Italian dressing, Fruit Cup Fresh Baked 

Cookie, Iced Tea and Ice Water   

 B.  Peace River Club Sandwich—$26.00  
turkey, ham, bacon, swiss and cheddar cheese presented on multi grain bread with let-

tuce, tomato and dijon spread Fruit Cup, Fresh Baked Cookie, Iced Tea and Ice Water   

C.  Veggie Lovers Wrap—$26.00  
grilled tofu, roasted red pepper, diced cucumber, avocado, alfalfa sprouts and hummus 
spread rolled in a flour tortilla, Fruit Cup, Fresh Baked Cookie, Iced Tea and Ice Water   
 
Check out the new, easy way to purchase your meal:  
* Sign in to the D22 website — americasboatingclub-d22.org — go to Members Only/ Announcements 
and follow the instructions to purchase lunch (need your credit card, too)  OR 

* Complete the form on the bottom of this flyer and mail it with your check  

1330 - Combined Council and Conference Meeting  

1600 – 1730 – After Meeting Gathering Free - 
One beverage and hors d’oeuvres  

  

  

Consider making the conference a mini vacation— Special Hotel Rate at 
SpringHill Suites Punta Gorda Harborside for $119 USD per night  
Book your group rate for January Boating Conference   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
Mail to:  Jeane Anderson, 3191 Matecumbe Key Road #407, Punta Gorda, FL 33955        
  Phone: (941)575-9776 / Email: jeaneyanderson@embarqmail.com  
 

Meal Choices _______________________           Check enclosed payable to D22   _______  

 

NAME/NAMES: _______________________________________________________________   

Your 1st D22 Conference? ___________ Medical Dietary Restrictions only _________________  

SQUADRON: ________________________ Contact  ___________________________________      
No Reservations or Cancellations after December 28, 2020  

NOTE  -  Attendees Must follow Covid requirements (mask and social distancing)  

 

http://americasboatingclub-d22.org/
http://americasboatingclub-d22.org/
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.marriott.com%2Fevents%2Fstart.mi%3Fid%3D1602686443574%26key%3DGRP&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cd8af3cd32a1646870ac908d8705c89fa%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637382890031392324&sdata=r4
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.marriott.com%2Fevents%2Fstart.mi%3Fid%3D1602686443574%26key%3DGRP&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cd8af3cd32a1646870ac908d8705c89fa%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637382890031392324&sdata=r4
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“Where Great Price and Quality Work Meet” 

• Docks 

• Decks 

• Boat Lifts 

• Rip Rap 

• Seawalls 

• Tie Backs 

• Pile Wrap 

• Repairs 

• Maintenance 

• Free Estimates 

Serving Marco Island, Naples Florida and the surrounding area 

601 E. Elkcam Cir Unit B2, Marco Island, FL  34145 
Monday to Friday 8am to 5 pm Saturday 8am to Noon 

239-272-6952  www.ImperialMarineConstruction.com 
Licensed & Insured   Family Owned & Operated 

 


